
 
 
 
 
 
11, Enníska/February, 2025 
 
FNEC/Teltech 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter authorizes First Nations Education Council (FNEC)/Teltech to inspect 
fiber-optic lines that are owned and maintained by FNEC within the community.  
These lines are used by the FNEC and the MCK to allow communications and 
connectivity to other community organizations.  
 
Technicians will be inspecting the fiber-optic lines on River Road, at Kateri School 
and other building on the network on Wednesday, February 12, and Thursday 
February 13,  from 8am until 5pm both days, 
 
For further Information, please contact Andrea Dickson, General Manager of 
Information Management, Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke at (450) 632-7500 
 
In Peace and Friendship,  
 
 
MOHAWK COUNCIL OF KAHNAWÀ:KE 

 

_ _ 
David S. Lahache, 
Transport Coordinator 
 
Cc: KTV 
      Lands  
      KEPO 
      OCC 
      Peacekeepers 
      KLO 
      PSD 
 

 

 


